
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

21st April 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

Welcome back, we are now well over ½ way through the school year and this 

Summer term is always an exciting one!  
 

Next week, we are holding our final parent’s workshop meetings, where the 

teachers will share with you your child’s curriculum and learning for the Summer 

term – please do your very best to attend, as we know that children learn better 

when home and school work together. Please see the dates and times below.  
 

I would like to welcome Mrs 

Heaton to our school, as our new 

Behaviour and Welfare Officer. 

Mrs Heaton works alongside Miss 

Rownes, in our inclusion office. If 

you have any worries or concerns 

regarding your child’s behaviour 

then please do ask to speak to Mrs 

Heaton, she will be on Gate D (next 

to the community centre) from 

next week or you can text / whats 

app her on 07458 103114  

     Congratulations to our  

      Stars of the Week!   

Class 1  Oliver W 

Class 2  Gurnoor P 

Class 3  Khejah F 

Class 4  Noor S 

Class 5  Rayan K 

Class 6  Jayden A 

Class 7  Sarika K 

Class 8  Phoebe E-H 

Class 9  Oliver M 

Class 10  Lily-Maie H 

Class 11  Leanne K 

Class 12  Jaskaran S G 

Class 13  Kashish S 

Class 14  Haseeb R 

School Dinners - Week 1  
Monday – Jacket Potatoes with various fillings and mixed salad 

Tuesday – Chicken curry / veggie curry with rice, naan bread and 

sweetcorn / green beans 

Wednesday – Chicken pasta bake / Veggie Italian pasta bake with 

garlic bread and salad. 

Thursday – Cottage pie / Veggie Cottage pie with carrots and 

broccoli  

Friday – Fish fingers / Pizza whirls with chips, peas, and sweetcorn   

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 

Dates for diary  
 
Parent Curriculum workshops  
Monday 24th April 9:15-9:45am Y5 (class 11 
and 12) 
Monday 24th April 2:30-3pm Y1 (class 3 and 
4) 
 
Tuesday 25th April 9:15-9:45am Y3 (class 7 
and 8) 
Tuesday 25th April 2:30-3pm Y2 
(class 5 and 6) 
 
Wednesday 26th April 9:15-9:45am  
EYFS (class 1 and 2) 
Wednesday 26th April 2-2:30pm Y4 (class 9 
and 10) 
 
Friday 28th April 2:30-3pm Y6 (class 13 and 
14) 
 
Friday 28th April – 9:30am Class 6 assembly to 
parents  
 
Potential Strike Days – Thursday 27th April 
and Tuesday 2nd May  
 
School closed due to the Bank Holidays on 
Monday 1st May and Monday 8th May  
 
Friday 5th May – Coronation Day (come 
dressed in red, white and blue) 
 
Tuesday 8th – Friday 12th May – Y6 / KS2 
SATs tests week  
 
Friday 12th May – 9:30am Class 5 assembly to 
parents  
  
Thursday 18th May – Come to  
school wearing green for ‘Wear  
it Green Day’ as part of mental  
health awareness week  
 
Friday 26th May – Class photos and Y6 
Leaver’s photos  

 
Friday 26th May – 9:30am Class 4 assembly to 
parents  

 
Break up for half term Friday 26th May  

 

 

 

Message from Rev Hird at 

St Matthew’s Church………  

 

We're hosting a Cost-of-

Living Support event next 

Wednesday (26th April) from 

10am-1pm on behalf of the 

council's financial wellbeing 

team. We're keen to invite as 

many Eastfield families as 

possible. 

 

The full event details are on 

here: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk

/e/cost-of-living-

community-advice-support-

and-information-tickets-

618893917367 

 

Can you  

solve this  

X table  

puzzle?  

Remember  

to keep  

practising  

your X tables.  

STRIKE ACTION – as you may have 

seen in the press, strike action is 

continuing with nurses, doctors, 

teachers, and many other 

professions for the foreseeable 

future. 

 

Teachers from the NEU are on 

strike again next week (Thursday 

27th April) and this will mean that 

school will only be open to children 

in Year 1 (Class 3 and 4), Year 4 

(Class 9 and 10), Year 6 (Class 13 

and 14) and identified vulnerable 

pupils. Children in these year groups 

must attend school as normal, it is 

not optional.    

 

Unfortunately, school is closed for 

the other year groups.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope that you have a lovely weekend 

and we look forward to seeing you all 

at our parent workshops next week.  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher   
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